Ein herzliches Hallo von der Insel

10 Years Raja4Divers

Exactly 10 years ago, in June 2011, after a good six months of construction
work and various test guests, we welcomed our first official guests: Kim & Mike
from Hawai'i who came to spend their honeymoon on Pulau Pef.

Kim and Mike left this wonderful comment in our guestbook after their holiday
with us:

«To all the staff at Pulau Pef - Words cannot express our gratitude for a perfect
honeymoon, complete with 2 magical birthdays. It's true, the diving is sublime,
the food is delicious, the setting is unparalleled, and the bungalows are
gorgeous. But what we will always treasure in our memories will be the warmth
and generosity of the staff here. We will never forget our musical welcome, the
hands that helped us onto the dive boat, the friendly smiles. | will hear your
music in my dreams forever, and we will look forward to our return one day.
Mahalo and Aloha (thank-you!)

Kim - Kamuela, Hawai'i

Mike - USA»

We hope that this year - 10 years later - we will soon be able to welcome
guests from all over the world again. In the meantime, restrictions are being
loosened in many countries. Unfortunately, we still have no information about
the opening of the Indonesian borders.

Let's continue to exercise patience and confidence and keep our spirits up!

We are building our first small boat



https://www.raja4divers.com/
https://www.raja4divers.com/2011-guest-comments.html
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https://www.raja4divers.com/resort.html

We are not running out of ideas yet. As we still have some fibreglass material
that needs to be used before it goes bad, we decided to build our own small
boat.

Our carpenter and artist, Pak Busro, is full of enthusiasm and currently building
the chipboard form. This small boat will have a 15hp engine and is intended for
small transports and to patrol around Pulau Pef.

We are looking for additional social media ambassadors for Raja4Divers

Many thanks to all our current social media ambassadors who are already
supporting Raja4Divers on their various channels. If you'd also like to join our
ambassador team, please contact Doris at marketing@raja4divers.com. She
will send you all the necessary information by return email.

Even if you don't feel like being an official ambassador, we still appreciate your
support by liking or commenting our posts or by sharing them on your
accounts. All this will help us reach more people with our content and stay in

touch with them.
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Thank you very much in advance for your support!

«Raja4Rice» still continues

Many thanks to all who have already bought rice, who continue to support the
project and also to those who would like to still make a contribution!
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Take me to
Raja4Rice

Best wishes from Pulau Pef,

your Raja4Divers team

Follow us on social media!
We look forward to seeing your holiday pictures from Pulau Pef.
Please use the hashtags #rajaddivers and #pulaupef to tag us
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